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Thank you to those Auxiliaries that have completed their Year End reports. I am enjoying reading 
them and seeing all you have done for our Veterans in the Hospitals and Nursing Homes. Looking 
forward to receiving them all. Thank you for your hard work and dedication to our Veterans. 
 
Remember I am asking each District if you can please bring a basket to convention. We will also be 
doing a special fundraiser for hospital. Please donate Gift cards so we will have prizes to award. You 
can mail the gift cards to me, bring them, or send them with someone who is coming to the 
Convention. Please contact me with any questions.  
 
During the National Presidents visit we got to take Carla on a tour of Retsil. She and Department 
President Rose got to do a leather tooling class with some of the residents. It was a great visit. 
 
Thank You to all the Auxiliaries that have paid their Hospital Commitment of $3.00 per member. 
Remember this money will ensure that we can continue to support our veterans in all our facilities. 
It is not too late for the Auxiliaries that have not. Please send your money to Department Treasurer 
Cindy as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you again for all that each of you continue to do for our Veterans in our VA’s and Nursing 
Homes. Remember that we can Do it for those who can’t and that Banding together for Our 
Veterans can make a world of difference to them. 
 
It has been my pleasure and honor to serve as your Hospital Chairman for this year. Thank you, 
President Rose, for this position.  
 
Loyally,  
Lori Nettles 
lorinhardy@yahoo.com 
360-961-7873 
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